
Dear colleagues and friends,

It is with great happiness and excitement that we are releasing the first issue of the Turk-
ish Endodontic Journal, the official journal of the Turkish Endodontic Society. It has been 
one of the biggest anticipations of our Society to gather our colleagues’ work in a com-
mon platform and to enhance the interaction between the members of the Endodontic 
Community. The Turkish Endodontic Society, ever since its foundation in 1990 has con-
tinuously strived to maintain a standardized and qualified level in the dissemination of 
the knowledge of the Endodontics discipline in our country.  With this intention, the So-
ciety is currently proud to be one of the world’s well acknowledged organizations with 
important memberships as well as successful national and international congresses and 
symposiums.  We believe that the Turkish Endodontic Journal will play a major role for the 
maintenance of qualified research and professional interaction among our colleagues. 

In our first issue, you will find interesting case reports and their management as well as 
original research articles performed on contemporary concepts and techniques. On be-
half of the Turkish Endodontic Society and the Editorial Board, I would like to express my 
gratitude to all my colleagues from all over Turkey for their contributions and support. 
I have no doubt that your valuable support will continue in the upcoming years to carry 
our journal to much better levels in the Endodontic Community. Your criticism and sug-
gestions are always welcome and I definitely believe your feedback will guide the journal 
team to develop this scientific platform towards much better levels. 

I hope you will enjoy reading our first issue which is a collection of hard work of our 
colleagues.

Best regards,

Jale Tanalp
Editor-in-Chief
Turkish Endodontic Society

FROM THE EDITOR


